
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Smithville Mennonite Church  

 April 14, 2024 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

Welcome 
 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering/Offertory 

 
 

Congregational Songs 
 

Sermon 
 

Song of Response 

 

Benediction 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 

Song Leader: 

Worship Team 
 

Message 

Pastor Todd Martin 
 

 

Next Sunday 

Song Leader: 

Steve Yoder 
 

Message 

Pastor Todd Martin 
 

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 
 

Please be in prayer for all those who visit SMC to experience the 

love of Jesus inside this body of believers and to warm their own 

hearts toward a life of loving and serving Him.  

 

 
 

 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 4/7/24           Offering last Sunday:  

Worship: 110                         Budget: $5,553.00 

Livestream: 8              MMP: $100.00 

               Parking Lot: $1,400.00             

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



 

Lemony Love 

 
 

Fruit Quiz: Galatians 5:22-23 LJPPKGFGSC 

The series point is this: Matthew 7:16-20,  If you want to know 

the __________-look at the __________. 

 

John 15:9-11: Here is the ______ of ______________ love. 

Do you have that love? 

 

v. 12-14: Here is ____________ of _____________ love. 

How have you experienced that kind of love? 

 

v. 15-17: Here is the ____________________ of ______________ 

love. 

Can you believe God has that kind of love for you?  

 

For whom do you have that kind of love? For whom should 

you have that kind of love? 

 

The bottom line: __________ is the fruit that __________-need 

more-get more-from Jesus now… 

 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Sun., April 14 

   4:00 p.m. Coordinating 

     Council in Social  

     Room 
 

    7:00 p.m. Campfire  

      Worship in Youth Wing 
 

Tues., April 16 

    6:00 p.m. Discernment 

       of Gifts Committee 
 

Wed., April 17 

    6:00 p.m. Youth  

       Group at Kidron 

       Mennonite 
 

Fri., April 19 

    9:00 a.m. Grand Hope 

       Meeting in Library   
 

Sat., April 20 

   Youth Wing Reserved 

COMING UP 
 

Sun. April 21 

   12:00 p.m. Youth Wing 

     Reserved 
 

     2:00 p.m. Shower for  

      Anthony Immel &  

      Megan Tschiegg in 

      Youth Wing       

     7:00 p.m. Campfire 

       Worship 
 

Wed., April 24 

    12:00 p.m. Seekers’  

       Eat-out at  

       Dravenstottl’s 
 

      7:00 p.m. Youth  

        Group 
 

Thurs., April 25 

      7:00 p.m. Worship 

       Committee 
 

Fri., April 26 

      9:00 a.m. Grand Hope     

        Meeting in Library 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

A Sunday school class studying The Book 

of  Jonah - When God’s Purpose Isn’t in 

Your Plans, begins today in room #6 with 

Eric and Roxie Ramseyer. We will use a 

RightNow Media study by David Platt for 

this class.  Please join us! 
 

Coordinating Council Reminder: Council 

will be meeting this evening from 4:00 - 

8:00 p.m. in the social room to continue 

our study of High Impact Church Boards.   
 

Anthony Immel and Megan Tschiegg 

would like to invite you to join them for an 

open house couples shower on Sunday, 

April 21. Stop by any time between 2:00 - 

5:00 p.m. in the youth wing to celebrate. 

All are welcome!  The couple is registered 

at theknot.com.  
 

Praise God and big thanks to all who 

helped make the Mongolia fundraiser a 

huge success!  In total we brought in 

$6,100 to help the mission continue. What 

a blessing and powerful investment in 

kingdom development in Asia. 
 

KEEP DISCERNING-the ballots for Nathan 

Stjernholm our candidate for team pastor 

continue to be collected online and in 

the Pastoral Relations mailbox. Ballots will 

be counted April 21. If you need a ballot 

you can pick one up at the welcome 

table. 
 

Campfire is still blazing in the wing on 

Sunday nights at 7pm with a wilder 

worship for all-snacks and singing, 

preaching and praying that will warm 

your heart-come for the faith building fun! 
 

Parents: Please pick-up your children from 

Sunday school and nursery at noon. 

http://theknot.com

